Posted Thursday May 17, 2007
During their May 16, 2007 meeting a motion was made and approved by the Business Practices Working Group directing SPP staff to only use the schedule component in the calculation of ATC in the Operating Horizon on a trial basis. This change will be made on Monday May 21, 2007. The resulting impacts of this change will be reviewed and reported to the BPWG for discussion at their next regularly scheduled meeting on June 20, 2007.

6/20/07 Update:


The BPWG voted to continue this process and review the results again at their next regularly scheduled meeting on August 22, 2007.
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